
From:   
Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2023 6:06:39 PM 
To: Fiegen, Kristie  
Subject: [EXT] Thank you  

For voting against the CO2 pipelines 

They are not in the citizens best interest 

Pat Doak 

Huron, SD 

“When citizens realize they can vote themselves free money, The Republic is near its 
end.” 

Dr. Benjamin Franklin 




